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ALCo FPA-4 and FPB-4 are in Portola! 

Newly arrived VIA "'Rail Canada FPA-'f 6776 and FPB-'f 6860 are shown at the Museum. We expect to 
have these units in service with our three VIA passenger cars on "'Railfan Day. Photo by Norm Holmes. 

Inside this Issue: 
• Numerous photos taken around the Museum. 

• Comprehensive report on "Circle the Wagons" event. 
• History of VIA Rail FPA-4 and FPB-4 now at the Museum. 


